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                  13th July 2023 
 
Re: End of Summer Term 
 

Dear Parent, 

The Academy will close at 12.40 p.m. on Friday 21st July. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, one 
will be made available.  
 
With regards to the start of the Autumn Term, pupils are expected to return to school on Tuesday 5th 
September.  
 
The calendar for the forthcoming academic year can be accessed via Term Dates 2023-2024 
 
As the term draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable and restful 
summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
http://www.eastwoodacademy.co.uk/docs/Term%20Dates2023-24v1.pdf

